
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 24 February 2005 

10. CIVIL DEFENCE EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT PLAN 
 
 The Board considered the draft Civil Defence Emergency Management Plan and resolved: 
 

1. To provide a submission on the draft Plan suggesting that, as part of the Plan, community 
boards could sponsor local seminars in order to increase awareness and participation. 

 
2. To invite Civil Defence representatives to discuss the Plan with the Board and determine how 

best to involve the community.   
 
 (It was noted that Sue Wells did not participate in the discussion but did update the Board in her role 

as Chairperson of the Joint Civil Defence Emergency Management Committee). 
 
 


